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17th June 2019/181 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Last week 
 
We enjoyed another successful parents’/carers’ coffee morning, the last one for this academic year. The feedback was 
very positive and we’d like to thank you for attending.  

 Some of our lovely SHINE Parents 
 
Sports Day 
This Saturday 22nd June is our SHINE Sports Day. If your child is able to wear a t-shirt or bottoms in the colour of their 
team that would be great, but do not worry if that isn’t possible. We just want them to have fun. However, please ensure 
that your child brings a bottle of water with them and comfortable trainers to wear for the activities. 
 
SHINE Market 
As part of the Apprentice theme, SHINE is setting up a market that will take place on Saturday 29th June at 1:30pm in 
conjunction with the End of Year Party. We encourage you to try to attend and buy some products that the children have 
made. All the money made will go to the winning team’s charity of choice. 
 
Please give your child some snacks that can be shared at the party. No fizzy drinks or glass bottles please. 
 
 Reminder 
SHINE begins at 9:30am and pick up is at 2:30pm sharp. If your child is unable to attend a session please ring the 
SHINE team on 020 7607 2575 or email eunicebshine@gmail.com 
To view the newsletters online go to https://www.pakemanprimary.co.uk/news/shine-newsletters-2018-2019/ 
 
Kind Regards 
Eunice Burlingham   
Shine Project Manager 
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